
 

13TH ICOICT CONFERENCE 2025, 30-31 JULY 2025, 

BANDUNG INDONESIA 

 

Letter of Acceptance 

June 02, 2025 

 

Dear Emillio Hezekiah Lucas; Raymond Sunardi Oetama 

We are pleased to inform you that your paper 1571131841 with the title of:  

 

 

has been ACCEPTED to be presented in the 2025 13th International Conference on Information 

and Communication Technology (ICoICT).  

Information about payment and registration fee has been sent by the committee via email. Other 

information can also be checked at the website https://2025.icoict.org/pendaftaran/. We kindly 

request that you carefully consider the reviewers’ comments to prepare your final version 

(detailed information has been sent to your email by EDAS).  

Looking forward to meeting you in Bandung in coming 30-31 July. If you have any questions or 

need more information, please contact the ICoICT 2025 secretaries.  

 

Sincerely yours,  

 

 

 

Dr. Mahmud Dwi Sulistiyo, S.T., M.T.   
General Chair of ICoICT 2025 

Machine Learning Models for Predicting the Air Quality Index in Hanoi, Jakarta, and 

Bangkok 

https://2025.icoict.org/pendaftaran/

